PPG MEETING

THURSDAY 6.2.14

PRESENT

Mr K Boothman (Chairman),   Mrs C Boothman,   Mrs S Finney,   Mrs E Hartshorne

Mrs M Baines,  Mrs J Barrett,   Mrs P Campbell

APOLOGIES

Mrs S Elwood

The minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed to be correct. 

Keith briefly spoke about a meeting he attended recently at BCW HC with other representatives of other PPGs.

There is £341.50 in the book money fund.  MAB asked for a volunteer to open an account and bank it.  Sandra Finney offered to do this.  

It was agreed that a new notice board would be purchased for in reception to replace the current one in the corner of the reception area.  £71.03 + VAT.

It was agreed that a proper plastic notice holder would be purchased for the ‘Please stand back’ notice.  £11.70 + VAT

Next Meeting Thursday 20/3/14 1.30 pm
